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When somebody should go to the book stores, search establishment by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in point of fact problematic. This is why we present the books
compilations in this website. It will very ease you to look guide Vshield Edge Installation Guide as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be all
best place within net connections. If you intention to download and install the Vshield Edge Installation Guide, it is entirely easy then, past currently we extend
the connect to buy and make bargains to download and install Vshield Edge Installation Guide as a result simple!

Learning VMware NSX Ranjit Singh Thakurratan 2017-08-24 Explore the foundational
components of VMware NSX About This Book Install, manage, monitor and configure
your NSX deployment. Understand VMware NSX's components and discover best
practices to help you manage VMware NSX A step by step guide that will help you
elevate your skills in deploying NSX to your environment Who This Book Is For The
book is intended for network and system administrators that have hands on
experience with VMware vSphere suite of products and would like to learn more
about software defined networking and implementation of NSX. The readers are also
expected to have basic networking knowledge and aware of basic switching and
routing fundamentals. What You Will Learn Understand software-defined networks
Deploy and configure VXLAN-enabled logical switches Secure your environment using
Distributed Firewall and Data Security Configure third-party services in NSX
Manage, configure, and deploy edge gateway services Perform various Edge
operations including configuring CA certificates Explore the different monitoring
options to check their traffic flow In Detail VMware NSX is a platform for the
software-defined data center. It allows complex networking topologies to be
deployed programmatically in seconds. SDNs allow ease of deployment, management,
and automation in deploying and maintaining new networks while reducing and in
some cases completely eliminating the need to deploy traditional networks. The
book allows you a thorough understanding of implementing Software defined networks
using VMware's NSX. You will come across the best practices for installing and
configuring NSX to setup your environment. Then you will get a brief overview of
the NSX Core Components NSX's basic architecture. Once you are familiar with
everything, you will get to know how to deploy various NSX features. Furthermore,
you will understand how to manage and monitor NSX and its associated services and
features. In addition to this, you will also explore the best practices for NSX
deployments. By the end of the book, you will be able to deploy Vmware NSX in your
own environment with ease. This book can come handy if you are preparing for
VMware NSX certification. Style and approach This is an easy-to-follow guide with
tested configuration steps to get you up and running quickly. This book covers the
nitty-gritty of installing, configuring, managing, and monitoring VMware NSX.
VMware NSX Cookbook Tony Sangha 2018-03-29 Network virtualization at your
fingertips Key Features Over 70 practical recipes created by two VCIX-NV certified
NSX experts Explore best practices to deploy, operate, and upgrade VMware NSX for
vSphere Leverage NSX REST API using various tools from Python in VMware vRealize
Orchestrator Book Description This book begins with a brief introduction to
VMware's NSX for vSphere Network Virtualization solutions and how to deploy and
configure NSX components and features such as Logical Switching, Logical Routing,
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layer 2 bridging and the Edge Services Gateway. Moving on to security, the book
shows you how to enable micro-segmentation through NSX Distributed Firewall and
Identity Firewall and how to do service insertion via network and guest
introspection. After covering all the feature configurations for single-site
deployment, the focus then shifts to multi-site setups using Cross-vCenter NSX.
Next, the book covers management, backing up and restoring, upgrading, and
monitoring using built-in NSX features such as Flow Monitoring, Traceflow,
Application Rule Manager, and Endpoint Monitoring. Towards the end, you will
explore how to leverage VMware NSX REST API using various tools from Python to
VMware vRealize Orchestrator. What you will learn Understand, install, and
configure VMware NSX for vSphere solutions Configure logical switching, routing,
and Edge Services Gateway in VMware NSX for vSphere Learn how to plan and upgrade
VMware NSX for vSphere Learn how to use built-in monitoring tools such as Flow
Monitoring, Traceflow, Application Rule Manager, and Endpoint Monitoring Learn how
to leverage the NSX REST API for management and automation using various tools
from Python to VMware vRealize Orchestrator Who this book is for If you are a
security and network administrator and looking to gain an intermediate level for
network and security virtualization, then this book is for you. The reader should
have a basic knowledge with VMware NSX.
VCP6-NV Official Cert Guide (Exam #2V0-641) Elver Sena Sosa 2016-08-10
style="margin:0px;" > Trust the Official Cert Guide series from VMware Press to
help you learn, prepare, and practice for exam success. They are the only VMware
authorized self-study books and are built with the objective of providing
assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for your
certification exam. Master VMware certification exam topics Assess your knowledge
with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks This
is the eBook edition of The VCP6-NV Official Cert Guide. This eBook does not
include the practice exams that come with the print edition. The VCP6-NV Official
Cert Guide presents you with an organized test preparation routine through the use
of proven series elements and techniques. “Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open
each chapter and allows you to decide how much time you need to spend on each
section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation
Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. The VCP6-NV
Official Cert Guide focuses specifically on the objectives for the VMware
Certified Professional 6—Network Virtualization (VCP6-NV #2V0-641) exam. Leading
NSX and data center expert Elver Sena Sosa shares preparation hints and testtaking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise
manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics.
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Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, comprehensive design
scenarios, and challenging review questions and exercises, this official study
guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will allow you to succeed
on the exam the first time. The official study guide helps you master all the
topics on the VCP6-NV (#2V0-641) exam, including: Understanding VMware NSX
technology and architecture Understanding VMware NSX physical infrastructure
requirements Configuring and managing vSphere networking Installing and upgrading
VMware NSX Configuring VMware NSX virtual networks Configuring and managing NSX
network services Configuring and administering network security Deploying a crossvCenter NSX environment Performing operations tasks in a VMware NSX environment
Troubleshooting a VMware network virtualization implementation The VCP6-NV
Official Cert Guide is part of a recommended learning path from VMware that
includes simulation and hands-on training from authorized VMware instructors and
self-study products from VMware Press. To find out more about instructor-led
training, e-learning, and hands-on instruction offered worldwide, please visit
www.vmware.com/training.
VMware Private Cloud Computing with vCloud Director Simon Gallagher 2013-06-14
It's All About Delivering Service with vCloud Director Empowered by
virtualization, companies are not just moving into the cloud, they're moving into
private clouds for greater security, flexibility, and cost savings. However, this
move involves more than just infrastructure. It also represents a different
business model and a new way to provide services. In this detailed book, VMware
vExpert Simon Gallagher makes sense of private cloud computing for IT
administrators. From basic cloud theory and strategies for adoption to practical
implementation, he covers all the issues. You'll learn how to build a private
cloud and deliver it as a service using VMware vCloud Director 5.1. Consider what
it takes to transition to the cloud, including the business, technical, and
operational issues Get familiar with the essential tools—the vCloud Director 5.1
suite Understand the delivery model of infrastructure-as-a-service Define a
service catalog, including determining how to track and allocate costs and design
for service levels Measure the impact of a private cloud on your legacy
applications and infrastructure Implement efficient operations—learn how to apply
automation, set up backup and restore, and maintain HA Deliver an end-to-end
solution to an end user with a fully managed guest Foreword by Joe Baguley, Chief
Technologist, EMEA, VMware
Vmware Vcloud Security Prasenjit Sarkar 2013-09 VMware vCloud Security provides
the reader with in depth knowledge and practical exercises sufficient to implement
a secured private cloud using VMware vCloud Director and vCloud Networking and
Security.This book is primarily for technical professionals with system
administration and security administration skills with significant VMware vCloud
experience who want to learn about advanced concepts of vCloud security and
compliance.
VMware NSX Network Essentials Sreejith.C, 2016-09-30 Learn how to virtualize your
network and discover the full potential of a Software Defined Data Center. A
smarter way to use network resources begins here About This Book Experience the
dynamism and flexibility of a virtualized software defined data center with NSX
Find out how to design your network infrastructure based on what your organization
needs From security to automation, discover how NSX's impressive range of features
can unlock a more effective and intelligent approach to system administration Who
This Book Is For If you're a network administrator and want a simple but powerful
solution to your network virtualization headaches, look no further than this fastvshield-edge-installation-guide
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paced, practical guide. What You Will Learn Deep dive into NSX-v Manager,
Controller deployment, and design decisions Get to know the strategies needed to
make decisions on each mode of VXLAN that is based on physical network design
Deploy Edge Gateway and leverage all the gateway features and design decisions Get
to grips with NSX-v Security features and automate security Leverage Cross VC,
identify the benefits, and work through a few deployment scenarios Troubleshoot an
NSX-v to isolate problems and identify solutions through a step-by-step process In
Detail VMware NSX is at the forefront of the software-defined networking
revolution. It makes it even easier for organizations to unlock the full benefits
of a software-defined data center – scalability, flexibility – while adding in
vital security and automation features to keep any sysadmin happy. Software alone
won't power your business – with NSX you can use it more effectively than ever
before, optimizing your resources and reducing costs. Getting started should be
easy – this guide makes sure it is. It takes you through the core components of
NSX, demonstrating how to set it up, customize it within your current network
architecture. You'll learn the principles of effective design, as well as some
things you may need to take into consideration when you're creating your virtual
networks. We'll also show you how to construct and maintain virtual networks, and
how to deal with any tricky situations and failures. By the end, you'll be
confident you can deliver, scale and secure an exemplary virtualized network with
NSX. Style and approach This book provides you with an introduction to softwaredefined networking with VMware NSX. Focusing on the most essential elements, so
you can put your knowledge into practice quickly, it's a guide dedicated to anyone
who understands that sometimes real-world problems require virtualized solutions.
Building VMware NSX Powered Clouds and Data Centers for Small and Medium
Businesses Shahzad Ali 2017-12 The growth in public and private clouds spend is
vastly outpacing the growth in overall IT spend. The change is so fast that
traditional networking and security vendors are unable to keep pace with it. IT is
looking at ways to keep up with the elastic demand and expectations from
applications and the users in the world of Clouds. This trend is not only seen in
large organizations but also observed in small and medium businesses. VMware NSX
is the game changer with its network and security virtualization to re-define data
centers and the enabler to build and run private clouds. VMware NSX is also the
integration point between private and public cloud with its offering such as VMC
(VMware Cloud) on AWS. VMware NSX with its sophisticated, powerful and at the same
time flexible architecture, gives the same feature and power to small and medium
businesses as it has given it to large enterprises and service provides covering
all verticals. This book will help not only SMB but also large organizations as
well to adopt this technology because it is seen that often large enterprises
started their data center transformation journey with a small footprint. After
realizing the huge impact and benefits of NSX, these large enterprises grew from
small to medium or even large footprint in a short period.Aim of this books is
also to give readers, architects, engineers the necessary tool and techniques that
they can use to transform their legacy data center architecture to software
defined private cloud based architecture. It discussed a recipe of success, a
well-orchestrated path to success, a step by step approach to implement network
and security virtualization that is proven and adopted by many in the industry.
Guide to Security in SDN and NFV Shao Ying Zhu 2017-11-10 This book highlights the
importance of security in the design, development and deployment of systems based
on Software-Defined Networking (SDN) and Network Functions Virtualization (NFV),
together referred to as SDNFV. Presenting a comprehensive guide to the application
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of security mechanisms in the context of SDNFV, the content spans fundamental
theory, practical solutions, and potential applications in future networks. Topics
and features: introduces the key security challenges of SDN, NFV and Cloud
Computing, providing a detailed tutorial on NFV security; discusses the issue of
trust in SDN/NFV environments, covering roots of trust services, and proposing a
technique to evaluate trust by exploiting remote attestation; reviews a range of
specific SDNFV security solutions, including a DDoS detection and remediation
framework, and a security policy transition framework for SDN; describes the
implementation of a virtual home gateway, and a project that combines dynamic
security monitoring with big-data analytics to detect network-wide threats;
examines the security implications of SDNFV in evolving and future networks, from
network-based threats to Industry 4.0 machines, to the security requirements for
5G; investigates security in the Observe, Orient, Decide and Act (OODA) paradigm,
and proposes a monitoring solution for a Named Data Networking (NDN) architecture;
includes review questions in each chapter, to test the reader’s understanding of
each of the key concepts described. This informative and practical volume is an
essential resource for researchers interested in the potential of SDNFV systems to
address a broad range of network security challenges. The work will also be of
great benefit to practitioners wishing to design secure next-generation
communication networks, or to develop new security-related mechanisms for SDNFV
systems.
Literacy in Events Colleen Mac-Demoulin 2010 Written and designed to assist
students advance their literacy skills and vocabularies. Each unit covers an event
that is of interest and significance to teenagers and young adults.
Distributed and Cloud Computing Kai Hwang 2013-12-18 Distributed and Cloud
Computing: From Parallel Processing to the Internet of Things offers complete
coverage of modern distributed computing technology including clusters, the grid,
service-oriented architecture, massively parallel processors, peer-to-peer
networking, and cloud computing. It is the first modern, up-to-date distributed
systems textbook; it explains how to create high-performance, scalable, reliable
systems, exposing the design principles, architecture, and innovative applications
of parallel, distributed, and cloud computing systems. Topics covered by this book
include: facilitating management, debugging, migration, and disaster recovery
through virtualization; clustered systems for research or ecommerce applications;
designing systems as web services; and social networking systems using peer-topeer computing. The principles of cloud computing are discussed using examples
from open-source and commercial applications, along with case studies from the
leading distributed computing vendors such as Amazon, Microsoft, and Google. Each
chapter includes exercises and further reading, with lecture slides and more
available online. This book will be ideal for students taking a distributed
systems or distributed computing class, as well as for professional system
designers and engineers looking for a reference to the latest distributed
technologies including cloud, P2P and grid computing. Complete coverage of modern
distributed computing technology including clusters, the grid, service-oriented
architecture, massively parallel processors, peer-to-peer networking, and cloud
computing Includes case studies from the leading distributed computing vendors:
Amazon, Microsoft, Google, and more Explains how to use virtualization to
facilitate management, debugging, migration, and disaster recovery Designed for
undergraduate or graduate students taking a distributed systems course—each
chapter includes exercises and further reading, with lecture slides and more
available online
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Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere Elver Sena Sosa 2020-04-28 A clear, comprehensive
guide to VMware’s latest virtualization solution Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere
is the ultimate guide to VMware’s network security virtualization platform.
Written by a rock star in the VMware community, this book offers invaluable
guidance and crucial reference for every facet of NSX, with clear explanations
that go far beyond the public documentation. Coverage includes NSX architecture,
controllers, and edges; preparation and deployment; logical switches; VLANS and
VXLANS; logical routers; virtualization; edge network services; firewall security;
and much more to help you take full advantage of the platform’s many features.
More and more organizations are recognizing both the need for stronger network
security and the powerful solution that is NSX; usage has doubled in the past year
alone, and that trend is projected to grow—and these organizations need qualified
professionals who know how to work effectively with the NSX platform. This book
covers everything you need to know to exploit the platform’s full functionality so
you can: Step up security at the application level Automate security and
networking services Streamline infrastructure for better continuity Improve
compliance by isolating systems that handle sensitive data VMware’s NSX provides
advanced security tools at a lower cost than traditional networking. As server
virtualization has already become a de facto standard in many circles, network
virtualization will follow quickly—and NSX positions VMware in the lead the way
vSphere won the servers. NSX allows you to boost security at a granular level,
streamline compliance, and build a more robust defense against the sort of
problems that make headlines. Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere helps you get up to
speed quickly and put this powerful platform to work for your organization.
The Policy Driven Data Center with ACI Lucien Avramov 2014-07 Use policies and
Cisco® ACI to make data centers more flexible and configurable--and deliver far
more business value Using the policy driven data center approach, networking
professionals can accelerate and simplify changes to the data center, construction
of cloud infrastructure, and delivery of new applications. As you improve data
center flexibility, agility, and portability, you can deliver far more business
value, far more rapidly. In this guide, Cisco data center experts Lucien Avramov
and Maurizio Portolani show how to achieve all these benefits with Cisco
Application Centric Infrastructure (ACI) and technologies such as python, REST,
and OpenStack. The authors explain the advantages, architecture, theory, concepts,
and methodology of the policy driven data center. Next, they demonstrate the use
of python scripts and REST to automate network management and simplify
customization in ACI environments. Drawing on experience deploying ACI in
enterprise data centers, the authors review design considerations and
implementation methodologies. You will find design considerations for virtualized
datacenters, high performance computing, ultra-low latency environments, and
large-scale data centers. The authors walk through building multi-hypervisor and
bare-metal infrastructures, demonstrate service integration, and introduce
advanced telemetry capabilities for troubleshooting. Leverage the architectural
and management innovations built into Cisco® Application Centric Infrastructure
(ACI) Understand the policy driven data center model Use policies to meet the
network performance and design requirements of modern data center and cloud
environments Quickly map hardware and software capabilities to application
deployments using graphical tools--or programmatically, via the Cisco APIC API
Increase application velocity: reduce the time needed to move applications into
production Define workload connectivity instead of (or along with) subnets, VLAN
stitching, and ACLs Use Python scripts and REST to automate policy changes,
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parsing, customization, and self-service Design policy-driven data centers that
support hypervisors Integrate OpenStack via the Cisco ACI APIC OpenStack driver
architecture Master all facets of building and operating multipurpose cloud
architectures with ACI Configure ACI fabric topology as an infrastructure or
tenant administrator Insert Layer 4-Layer 7 functions using service graphs
Leverage centralized telemetry to optimize performance; find and resolve problems
Understand and familiarize yourself with the paradigms of programmable policy
driven networks
VMware Cookbook Ryan Troy 2012-06-14 With scores of step-by-step solutions, this
cookbook helps you work with VMware ESXi in a wide range of network environments.
You’ll not only learn the basics—how to pool resources from hardware servers,
computer clusters, networks, and storage, and then distribute them among virtual
machines—but also how to overcome the stumbling blocks you’ll encounter when you
monitor systems, troubleshoot problems, and deal with security. This expanded
second edition covers recent advances in vCloud Director and vShield cloud
security. Ideal for system administrators of any level, VMware Cookbook also
includes valuable information to help you determine your virtualization needs.
Move into the cloud with vCloud Director, and secure virtual datacenters with
vSphere Secure and monitor your virtual environment from the command line Manage
disk, SSD, and SAN storage implementation and configuration Discover options for
managing resources, such as clustering, shares, and hot add/hotplug support
Configure logical and physical networks, including virtual switches and software
and hardware adapters Make virtual machine replication easier by automating ESXi
installations Gain valuable tips for configuration and fine-tuning
VMware NSX Automation Fundamentals Thiago Koga 2018-04-16
Zero Trust Networks with VMware NSX Sreejith Keeriyattil 2019-12-23 Secure your
VMware infrastructure against distrusted networks using VMware NSX. This book
shows you why current security firewall architecture cannot protect against new
threats to your network and how to build a secure architecture for your data
center. Author Sreerjith Keeriyattil teaches you how micro-segmentation can be
used to protect east-west traffic. Insight is provided into working with Service
Composer and using NSX REST API to automate firewalls. You will analyze flow and
security threats to monitor firewalls using VMware Log and see how Packet Flow
works with VMware NSX micro-segmentation. The information presented in Zero Trust
Networks with VMware NSX allows you to study numerous attack scenarios and
strategies to stop these attacks, and know how VMware Air Watch can further
improve your architecture. What You Will LearnKnow how micro-segmentation works
and its benefitsImplement VMware-distributed firewallsAutomate security policies
Integrate IPS/IDS with VMware NSXAnalyze your firewall's configurations, rules,
and policies Who This Book Is For Experienced VMware administrators and security
administrators who have an understanding of data center architecture and
operations
VMware Horizon View High Availability Andrew Alloway 2015-11-20 Design, develop
and deploy a highly available vSphere environment for VMware Horizon View About
This Book Enhance your capability of meeting various Service Level Agreements in
VMware Horizon View Get acquainted through all the necessary considerations for
building a View environment Cover VMware High Availability hurdle by hurdle along
with the checklists for verification of the environment being ready for production
Who This Book Is For If you manage, plan or deploy VMware Horizon View or are
looking for tips for best practices and configuration details this book is for
you. This book is intended for administrators who design and deploy VMware Horizon
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View or administrators who are looking for ways to improve their existing View
environment. What You Will Learn Install and configure a VMware Horizon View
Connection Server and redundant pair Discover the networking requirements for View
and learn how to build redundancy into your network Analyze each of the View user
pool types and how each one can be made highly available and survivable. Get to
know about storage protocols such as NFS, iSCSI and Fibre Channel Deploy Virtual
SAN, and find out how to effectively couple Virtual SAN with View Learn about View
monitoring tools to allow fast responses to various crises Plan, analyze and
upgrade VMware Horizon View Analyze network services required for VMware Horizon
View and build them in a redundant manner In Detail The increasing movement to
virtualize workloads and workstations has put VMware Horizon View into a central
mission critical role in many environments. Administrators may be overwhelmed with
planning for outages and dealing with failure scenarios. It's easy to miss small
details that will result in outages down the road. Following VMware Horizon View
best practices and planning ahead with network infrastructure will allow you to
avoid these common pit falls. This book will walk you through the setup and
configuration of View in a highly available configuration. It will provide you
with the skills to analyze and deploy configurations that can stand up to rigorous
failure standards. The book starts with deploying and basic configuration of
VMware Horizon View in a redundant setup, then moves on to cover high availability
for networking, fibre channel, NFS, and iSCSI. We finish this book with monitoring
and upgrade planning. At the end we also learn about maintaining the uptime and
minimizing the downtime that can be caused due to various factors. Each topic
comes with a list of best practices and failure scenarios to test. Administrators
will learn the intricacies of protecting a View environment. Style and approach
This book provides configuration and installation steps for administration and
installation of a Horizon View server. It includes high-level overviews of any
protocols, services used by Horizon View, and best practices and high availability
checklists for each chapter.
VMware NSX for Disaster Recovery - Day 1 Brad Christian 2018-04-02
VMware vCloud Director Cookbook Daniel Langenhan 2013-10-24 VMware vCloud Director
Cookbook will adopt a Cookbook-based approach. Packed with illustrations and
programming examples, this book explains the simple as well as the complex recipes
in an easy-to-understand language.VMware vCloud Director Cookbook is aimed at
system administrators and technical architects moving from a virtualized
environment to cloud environments. Familiarity with cloud computing platforms and
some knowledge of virtualization and managing cloud environments is expected.
Building VMware Software-Defined Data Centers Valentin Hamburger 2016-12-12 Make
the most of software-defined data centers with revolutionary VMware technologies
About This Book Learn how you can automate your data center operations and deploy
and manage applications and services across your public, private, and hybrid
infrastructure in minutes Drive great business results with cost-effective
solutions without compromising on ease, security, and controls Transform your
business processes and operations in a way that delivers any application,
anywhere, with complete peace of mind Who This Book Is For If you are an IT
professional or VMware administrator who virtualizes data centers and IT
infrastructures, this book is for you. Developers and DevOps engineers who deploy
applications and services would also find this book useful. Data center architects
and those at the CXO level who make decisions will appreciate the value in the
content. What You Will Learn Understand and optimize end-to-end processes in your
data center Translate IT processes and business needs into a technical design
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Apply and create vRO workflow automation functionalities to services Deploy NSX in
a virtual environment Technically accomplish DevOps offerings Set up and use vROPs
to master the SDDC resource demands Troubleshoot all the components of SDDC In
Detail VMware offers the industry-leading software-defined data center (SDDC)
architecture that combines compute, storage, networking, and management offerings
into a single unified platform. This book uses the most up-to-date, cutting-edge
VMware products to help you deliver a complete unified hybrid cloud experience
within your infrastructure. It will help you build a unified hybrid cloud based on
SDDC architecture and practices to deliver a fully virtualized infrastructure with
cost-effective IT outcomes. In the process, you will use some of the most advanced
VMware products such as VSphere, VCloud, and NSX. You will learn how to use
vSphere virtualization in a software-defined approach, which will help you to
achieve a fully-virtualized infrastructure and to extend this infrastructure for
compute, network, and storage-related data center services. You will also learn
how to use EVO:RAIL. Next, you will see how to provision applications and IT
services on private clouds or IaaS with seamless accessibility and mobility across
the hybrid environment. This book will ensure you develop an SDDC approach for
your datacenter that fulfills your organization's needs and tremendously boosts
your agility and flexibility. It will also teach you how to draft, design, and
deploy toolsets and software to automate your datacenter and speed up IT delivery
to meet your lines of businesses demands. At the end, you will build unified
hybrid clouds that dramatically boost your IT outcomes. Style and approach With
the ever-changing nature of businesses and enterprises, having the capability to
navigate through the complexities is of utmost importance. This book takes an
approach that combines industry expertise with revolutionary VMware products to
deliver a complete SDDC experience through practical examples and techniques, with
proven cost-effective benefits.
NSX-T Logical Routing Shashank Mohan 2021-11-30 This book is a one-stop guide for
IT professionals with a background in traditional and software-defined networks
looking to expand or hone their skill set and has been developed through a
combination of extensive research and testing in both development and production
environments. It provides reliable information on a fundamental component of NSXT, logical routing. A comprehensive understanding of this capability will help IT
professionals with design, implementation, troubleshooting, and enhancements. The
book starts with an introduction to the foundational components of the NSX-T
platform and how NSX-T fits into the software-defined data center. The focus then
moves to tunnel endpoints, which is a critical aspect of the NSX-T platform, and
the differences between overlays and underlays are explained. Once the basics are
covered, it provides a detailed description of how NSX-T components communicate.
Next, the book introduces logical routing and its components and provides a better
understanding of how these components function with one another. Several packet
walks are illustrated to explain NSX-T logical routing behavior in different
scenarios. After mastering logical routing, it explains how NSX-T ensures data
plane availability, which is explored at various layers of NSX-T. Finally, the
book explores the concepts and intricacies of routing into and out of the NSX-T
environment. It deep dives into utilizing the Border Gateway Protocol (BGP), Open
Shortest Path First (OSPF), and Static Routing. What You Will Learn Know how
VMware NSX-T endpoints communicate Understand how NSX-T logical routing works Know
how NSX-T provides high availability for the data plane Understand how NSX-T
operates with static and dynamic routing protocols Configure the platform Who This
Book Is For Readers with an intermediate to advanced skill set who wish to further
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their knowledge, those who focus on datacenter technology, those planning to move
to a software-defined datacenter to transform the way their current datacenter
works, and anyone looking to learn about VMware NSX-T and how it operates
Deploying ACI Frank Dagenhardt 2018-02-28 Use ACI fabrics to drive unprecedented
value from your data center environment With the Cisco Application Centric
Infrastructure (ACI) software-defined networking platform, you can achieve
dramatic improvements in data center performance, redundancy, security,
visibility, efficiency, and agility. In Deploying ACI, three leading Cisco experts
introduce this breakthrough platform, and walk network professionals through all
facets of design, deployment, and operation. The authors demonstrate how ACI
changes data center networking, security, and management; and offer multiple
field-proven configurations. Deploying ACI is organized to follow the key decision
points associated with implementing data center network fabrics. After a practical
introduction to ACI concepts and design, the authors show how to bring your fabric
online, integrate virtualization and external connections, and efficiently manage
your ACI network. You’ll master new techniques for improving visibility, control,
and availability; managing multitenancy; and seamlessly inserting service devices
into application data flows. The authors conclude with expert advice for
troubleshooting and automation, helping you deliver data center services with
unprecedented efficiency. Understand the problems ACI solves,and how it solves
them Design your ACI fabric, build it, and interface with devices to bring it to
life Integrate virtualization technologieswith your ACI fabric Perform networking
within an ACI fabric (and understand how ACI changes data center networking)
Connect external networks and devices at Layer 2/Layer 3 levels Coherently manage
unified ACI networks with tenants and application policies Migrate to granular
policies based on applications and their functions Establish multitenancy, and
evolve networking, security, and services to support it Integrate L4–7 services:
device types, design scenarios, and implementation Use multisite designs to meet
rigorous requirements for redundancy and business continuity Troubleshoot and
monitor ACI fabrics Improve operational efficiency through automation and
programmability
VMware NSX Micro-Segmentation ? Day 1 Wade Holmes 2017-01-31 Micro-segmentation Day 1 brings together the knowledge and guidance for planning, designing, and
implementing a modern security architecture for the software-defined data center
based on micro-segmentation. VMware NSX makes network micro-segmentation feasible
for the first time. It enables granular firewalling and security policy
enforcement for every workload in the data center, independent of the network
topology and complexity. Micro-segmentation with NSX already helped over a
thousand organizations improve the security posture of their software-defined data
center by fundamentally changing the way they approach security architecture.
Micro-segmentation - Day 1 is your roadmap to simplify and enhance security within
software-defined data centers running NSX. You will find insights and
recommendations proven in the field for moving your organization from a perimetercentric security posture to a micro-segmented architecture that provides enhanced
security and visibility within your data center.
Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere Elver Sena Sosa 2020-04-28 A clear, comprehensive
guide to VMware’s latest virtualization solution Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere
is the ultimate guide to VMware’s network security virtualization platform.
Written by a rock star in the VMware community, this book offers invaluable
guidance and crucial reference for every facet of NSX, with clear explanations
that go far beyond the public documentation. Coverage includes NSX architecture,
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controllers, and edges; preparation and deployment; logical switches; VLANS and
VXLANS; logical routers; virtualization; edge network services; firewall security;
and much more to help you take full advantage of the platform’s many features.
More and more organizations are recognizing both the need for stronger network
security and the powerful solution that is NSX; usage has doubled in the past year
alone, and that trend is projected to grow—and these organizations need qualified
professionals who know how to work effectively with the NSX platform. This book
covers everything you need to know to exploit the platform’s full functionality so
you can: Step up security at the application level Automate security and
networking services Streamline infrastructure for better continuity Improve
compliance by isolating systems that handle sensitive data VMware’s NSX provides
advanced security tools at a lower cost than traditional networking. As server
virtualization has already become a de facto standard in many circles, network
virtualization will follow quickly—and NSX positions VMware in the lead the way
vSphere won the servers. NSX allows you to boost security at a granular level,
streamline compliance, and build a more robust defense against the sort of
problems that make headlines. Mastering VMware NSX for vSphere helps you get up to
speed quickly and put this powerful platform to work for your organization.
ACI Advanced Monitoring and Troubleshooting Sadiq Memon 2020-05-30 ACI Advanced
Monitoring and Troubleshooting provides a solid conceptual foundation and in-depth
technical knowledge for monitoring and troubleshooting virtually any problem
encountered during testing, deployment, or operation of Cisco Application Centric
Infrastructure (ACI) infrastructure. Authored by leading ACI support experts at
Cisco, it covers all you'll need to keep your ACI deployment working optimally.
Coverage includes: Core ACI concepts and components, including Nexus 9000 Series
platforms, APIC controllers, and protocols In-depth insight into ACI's policy
model ACI fabric design options: single and multiple data centers, stretched vs.
multiple fabrics, and multi-pod/multi-site Automation, orchestration, and the
cloud in ACI environments ACI topology and hardware/software specifications End
host and network connectivity VMM integration Network management configuration,
including SNMP, AAA, and SPAN Monitoring ACI fabrics and health Getting immediate
results through the NX-OS command line interface Troubleshooting use cases: fabric
discovery, APIC, management access, contracts, external connectivity, leaf/spine
connectivity, end-host connectivity, VMM problems, ACI multi-pod/multi-site
problems, and more
VMware Certified Professional 6 Exam Guide (Exam #2V0-642) Rakesh Kumar Verma
2022-06-20 Learn, Master & Ace VMware Network Virtualization Exam #2V0-642 with
hands-on knowledge KEY FEATURES ● Get your grips on the basics of NSX-V network
virtualization platform ● Explore NSX core components along with a detailed
compare and contrast of its benefits and implementation ● In-depth practical
demonstration of network function virtualisation concepts with system image ●
Integrate VMware NSX Integration with third party tools, products, services and
systems using APIs ● Start with the basics and progress to advanced concepts in
every chapter ● Deep dive into vDS capabilities including creation & deletion,
adding/deleting ESXi hosts, configuring virtual ports and much more ● Hands-on
demonstration on configuring and managing vSphere Networking, Network Security,
NSX Network Services DESCRIPTION Starting with the very basics of Networking
virtualization, this book is a comprehensive guide to help you get certified as a
VMware Professional. This book discusses the relationships between physical and
virtual network infrastructure, networking devices, their working concepts and
moves on to demonstrating the installation, configuration, administration, and
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operations performance in VMware NSX environment. The easy to follow explanations
along with relevant visual aids like snapshots, tables and relevant figures will
help you to practically follow the course of the book with ease. Initial chapters
explore the various components of VMware NSX, its architecture and implementation
in the network. Going forward its integration with third-party hardware,
applications and services have been discussed extensively. Automation, Monitoring,
and role assignments have been covered in concluding sections of the guide thus
providing an end-to-end visibility on the topic. With all the information
mentioned in this guide, grasped, and fully understood, you can target cracking
the prestigious VMware certification VCP6-NV-2V0-642 successfully. WHAT YOU WILL
LEARN ● Understand Network Virtualization & NSX Core Components ● Explore VMware
NSX Technology and Architecture & Physical Infrastructure requirements ● Configure
& Manage vSphere Networking ● Install, configure, manage & Upgrade VMware NSX
Virtual Network ● Understand how to Configure & Administer Network Security ●
Deploy a Cross-vCentre NSX environment ● Perform Operations Tasks in a VMware NSX
Environmen WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR This book is intended for IT infrastructure
personnel engaged in networking, datacenter and cloud administration. With the
knowledge gained through this guide, you can get certified as a VMware
Professional (VCP6-NV-2V0-642) and progress further in your networking career.
Prior understanding of the relationship between physical and virtual network
infrastructures alongwith networking devices & their working concepts is
necessary. TABLE OF CONTENTS 1. Basics of NSX-vNetwork Virtualization Platform 2.
NSX Core Components 3. Compare and Contrast the Benefits of VMware NSX
Implementation 4. Understand VMware NSX Architecture 5. Differentiate Physical and
Virtual Network 6. VMware NSX Integration with Third-Party Products and Services
7. VMware NSX Integration with vRealize Automation 8. Compare and Contrast the
Benefits of Running VMware NSX on Physical Network Fabrics 9. Determine Physical
Infrastructure Requirements for VMware NSX Implementation 10. Configure and Manage
vSphere Distributed Switches 11. Configure and Manage vDS Policies 12. Configure
Environment for Network Virtualization 13. Deploy VMware NSX Components 14.
Upgrade Existing vCNS/NSX Implementation 15. Expand Transport Zone to Include New
Cluster(s) 16. Creating and Administering Logical Switches 17. Configure VXLAN 18.
Configure and Manage Layer 2 Bridging 19. Configure and Manage Logical Routers 20.
Configure and Manage Logical Load Balancing 21. Configure and Manage Logical
Virtual Private Networks (VPN) 22. Configuring and Managing DHCP, DNS, and NAT 23.
Configure and Manage EDGE Services HA (High Availability) 24. Configure and
Administer Logical Firewall Services 25. Configure Distributed Firewall Services
26. Configure and Manage Service Composer 27. Differentiate Single and CrossvCenter NSX Deployment 28. Differentiate Cross vCenter Requirements and
Configurations 29. Configure Roles, Permissions, and Scopes 30. Understanding NSX
Automation 31. Monitor a VMware Implementation 32. Perform Auditing and Compliance
33. Backup and Recover Configurations
Vmware Nsx 6.2 for Vsphere Essentials Anthony Burke 2016-07-29 This is the first
definitive reference for all network and data center virtualization professionals
planning, implementing, or operating VMware NSX 6.2 for vSphere. It is the only
NSX guide published by VMware, authored by VMware technical experts, and
reflecting the experience of pioneering VMware NSX adopters representing a wide
spectrum of environments, use cases, deployment sizes, and feature usage. Drawing
on 50+ years of network, data center, and virtualization experience, the authors
offer deep practical insights for maximizing the reliability and value of VMware
NSX and the Software Defined Data Center (SDDC) in any data center environment.
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You'll master VMware NSX through practical hands-on labs and detailed
configuration examples. Coverage includes: How VMware vSphere® enables the agile,
virtualized data center Establishing data center application and network
topologies with VMware NSX Working with VMware NSX Manager, VMware NSX Controller,
and clustering Defining logical switch networks with VXLAN Transforming routing
architectures with the Distributed Logical Router (DLR) Implementing NSX edge
routing and high availability Deploying each leading type of VPN with NSX Edge VPN
services Balancing loads in your application topology Using additional NSX edge
services, including Layer 2 bridging, NAT, and DHCP Securing your data center
network with distributed firewalls Automating your security architecture for
maximum efficiency Architecting, deploying, and migrating to Multi-vCenter NSX
Monitoring, securing, and optimizing VMware NSX environments
VCP-NV Official Cert Guide Elver Sena Sosa 2016-06-17 The VCP6-NV Official Cert
Guide (Exam #2V0-641) presents you with an organized test preparation routine
through the use of proven series elements and techniques. "Do I Know This
Already?" quizzes open each chapter and allow you to decide how much time you need
to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending
Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly.
Master VMware VCP6-NV exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening
quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks Practice with realistic
exam questions The VCP6-NV Official Cert Guide (Exam #2V0-641) focuses
specifically on the objectives for the VMware Certified Professional 6-Network
Virtualization (VCP6-NV) exam (#2V0-641). Leading NSX and data center expert Elver
Sena Sosa shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills.
Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your
understanding and retention of exam topics. The companion website contains a
powerful Pearson IT Certification Practice Test engine that allows you to focus on
individual topic areas or take two complete, timed exams. The assessment engine
tracks your performance and provides feedback on a module-by-module basis, laying
out a complete assessment of your knowledge to help you focus your study where it
is needed most. Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment features,
comprehensive design scenarios, and challenging review questions and exercises,
this official study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will
allow you to succeed on the exam the first time. The VCP6-NV Official Cert Guide
(Exam #2V0-641) is part of a recommended learning path from VMware that includes
simulation and hands-on training from authorized VMware instructors and self-study
products from Vmware Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, elearning, and hands-on instruction offered worldwide, please visit
www.vmware.com/training. The official study guide helps you master all of the
topics on the VCP6-NV (#2V0-641) exam, including: Understanding VMware NSX
technology and architecture Understanding Vmware NSX physical infrastructure
requirements Configuring and managing vSphere networking Installing and upgrading
VMware NSX Configuring Vmware NSX virtual networks Configuring and managing NSX
network services Configuring and administering network security Deploying a crossvCenter NSX environment Performing operations tasks in a VMware NSX environment
Troubleshooting a Vmware network virtualization implementation
Networking for VMware Administrators Christopher Wahl 2014 "Now that
virtualization has blurred the lines between networking and servers, many VMware
specialists need a stronger understanding of networks than they may have gained in
earlier IT roles. Networking for VMware administrators fills this crucial
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knowledge gap. Writing for VMware professionals, Christopher Wahl and Steve Pantol
illuminate the core concepts of modern networking, and show how to apply them in
designing, configuring, and troubleshooting any virtualized network environment"-P. [4] of cover.
VCP-DCV Official Cert Guide John Davis 2020-06-20 VCP-DCV Official Cert Guide,
Fourth Edition helps you systematically prepare for your VCP-DCV 2019 exam by
mastering all key exam objectives associated with vSphere v.6.7. Thoroughly
updated for VMware's 2019 exam changes, it offers an exceptionally well-organized
and efficient test-preparation system based on proven series elements and
techniques. Chapter-opening Do I Know This Already? quizzes help you decide how
much time you need to spend on each section, exam topic lists make referencing
easy, and chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on the key concepts
you must know thoroughly. The companion website contains a powerful Pearson IT
Certification Practice Test engine that enables you to focus on individual topic
areas or take a complete, timed exam. The assessment engine tracks your
performance and provides feedback on a module-by-module basis, laying out a
complete assessment of your knowledge to help you focus your study where it is
needed most. Leading VMware consultants, trainers, and data center experts John A.
Davis, Steve Baca, and Owen Thomas share preparation hints and test-taking tips,
helping you identify areas of weakness and improve conceptual knowledge and handson skills. Material is presented concisely, focusing on promoting understanding
and retention. Coverage includes: vSphere prerequisites Storage and network
infrastructure (physical and virtual) vCenter Server features Clusters and virtual
machines VMware product integration High availability solutions Securing vSphere
Planning and performing vSphere installations Configuring vSphere (SSO and Virtual
Networking) Monitoring resources VM configuration and performance Managing
networking, storage, security, clusters, resources, vCenter Server, and VMs Well
regarded for its detail, assessment features, comprehensive scenarios, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you
master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the
first time.
VMware VCloud Architecture Toolkit (vCAT) John Y. Arrasjid 2013 The complete vCAT
printed reference: knowledge, tools, and validated designs for building high-value
vCloud® solutions The vCloud Architecture Toolkit (vCAT) brings together validated
designs, tools, and knowledge for architecting, implementing, operating, and
consuming modern vCloud infrastructure based on the Software Defined Data Center
(SDDC). vCAT has already helped hundreds of VMware customers succeed with vCloud.
Now, pioneering VMware architect John Arrasjid has integrated essential vCAT
information into a definitive printed guide, adding even more context and examples
for successful planning and deployment. To do so, Arrasjid has distilled
contributions from more than 100 VMware architects, consultants, administrators,
engineers, project managers, and other technical leaders. VMware vCloud
Architecture Toolkit (vCAT) is your complete roadmap for using virtualization to
simplify data centers and related IT infrastructure. You'll find up-to-the-minute,
field-proven insights for addressing a wide spectrum of challenges–from
availability to interoperability, security to business continuity. Coverage
includes vCAT design guidelines and patterns for efficiently architecting,
operating, and consuming VMware cloud computing solutions Software-defined
datacenter services for storage, networking, security, and availability People,
process, and technology issues associated with effective vCloud operation and
maintenance Efficient service consumption: consumption models, service catalogs,
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vApps, and service provider interactions Workflows to coordinate and automate task
sequences, which extend beyond vCloud VMware vCloud Director® Server Resource Kit
software tools Advanced “cloud bursting” and autoscaling techniques to dynamically
leverage additional computing resources Planning and management of capacity,
security, compliance, and disaster recovery
Getting Started with NSX-T: Logical Routing and Switching Iwan Hoogendoorn
2021-02-09 This primer on NSX-T helps you understand the capabilities and features
of NSX-T, how to configure and manage NSX-T, and integrate NSX-T with other
software. The book is the first in a series that will teach you the basics of NSXT, which is an update of VMware's original software-defined networking (SDN)
architecture aimed at making networks agile and flexible. You will become familiar
with VMware's software-defined data center (SDDC) ecosystem and how NSX-T fits in.
You will understand NSX-T components such as NSX-T Manager, NSX-T Edge Transport
Nodes, and NSX-T Host Transport Nodes. And you will learn how to install and
configure network services such as East/West and North/South routing capabilities,
layer two switching, VRF, EVPN, multicast, and layer two bridging. The book
provides best practices on how to configure routing and switching features, and
teaches you how to get the required visibility of not only your NSX-T platform but
also your NSX-T-enabled network infrastructure. The book explains security,
advanced network features, and multi-site capabilities and demonstrates how
network and security services can be offered across multiple on-premise locations
with a single pane of glass for networking and security policy management. The
interface with public cloud services is discussed and the book explains NSX-T
operation in an on-premise private cloud and positioning and integrating NSX-T on
a public cloud (off premises). What You Will Learn Understand how NSX-T fits in
the VMware SDDC ecosystem Know what NSX-T is, its components, and the terminology
used Install NSX-T Configure NSX-T network services Manage the NSX-T network Who
This Book Is For Virtualization administrators, system integrators, and network
administrators
VCP-Cloud Official Cert Guide (with DVD) Tom Ralph 2013-09-20 >Trust the Official
Cert Guide series from VMware Press to help you learn, prepare, and practice for
exam success. They are the only VMware authorized self-study books and are built
with the objective of providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure
you are fully prepared for your certification exam. Master VMware certification
exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts
with exam preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of VCP-Cloud Official Cert
Guide. This eBook does not include the companion DVD with practice exam that comes
with the print edition. VCP-Cloud Official Cert Guide presents you with an
organized test-preparation routine through the use of proven series elements and
techniques. “Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open each chapter and enable you to
decide how much time you need to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make
referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly. VCP-Cloud Official Cert Guide focuses
specifically on the objectives for the VMware Certified Professional — Cloud exam.
VMware Certified Design Experts Tom Ralph and Nathan Raper share preparation hints
and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise
manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics.
Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, comprehensive design
scenarios, and challenging review questions and exercises, this official study
guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will enable you to succeed
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on the exam the first time. The official study guide helps you master all the
topics on the VCP-Cloud exam, including · Installing vCloud Director and vShield
Manager · Learning the differences between roles and privileges and the principles
of role-based access controls · Coverage of the vCenter Chargeback Manager
product, introducing the concept of chargeback and why it is needed in a cloud
environment · Understanding and troubleshooting vCloud Connector, including
identification and functionality of the different components · Constructing
different types of vCloud networks and network pools and the requirements for each
· Creating and modifying vCloud Director organizations · Allocating and managing
vCloud resources · Monitoring a vCloud implementation VCP-Cloud Official Cert
Guide is part of a recommended learning path from VMware that includes simulation
and hands-on training from authorized VMware instructors and self-study products
from VMware Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, e-learning, and
hands-on instruction offered worldwide, please visit www.vmware.com/training.
Information Storage and Management EMC Education Services 2012-04-30 The new
edition of a bestseller, now revised and update throughout! This new edition of
the unparalleled bestseller serves as a full training course all in one and as the
world's largest data storage company, EMC is the ideal author for such a critical
resource. They cover the components of a storage system and the different storage
system models while also offering essential new material that explores the
advances in existing technologies and the emergence of the "Cloud" as well as
updates and vital information on new technologies. Features a separate section on
emerging area of cloud computing Covers new technologies such as: data deduplication, unified storage, continuous data protection technology, virtual
provisioning, FCoE, flash drives, storage tiering, big data, and more Details
storage models such as Network Attached Storage (NAS), Storage Area Network (SAN),
Object Based Storage along with virtualization at various infrastructure
components Explores Business Continuity and Security in physical and virtualized
environment Includes an enhanced Appendix for additional information This
authoritative guide is essential for getting up to speed on the newest advances in
information storage and management.
VMware Cross-Cloud Architecture Ajit Pratap Kundan 2018-03-30 Enhance your
virtualization skills by mastering storage and network virtualization with
automation across different Clouds Key Features Migrate and build your
applications in Hybrid Cloud with VMware Cross Cloud components and services Gain
in-depth configuration insights of VMware Cross Cloud architecture Learn to
migrate applications from VMware to AWS and IBM Cloud Book Description Over the
past two decades, VMware vSphere has been known as the most trusted and reliable
virtualization platform. VMware Cross-Cloud Architecture shows you how to design
and configure Cross Cloud Architecture by using VMware Cloud Foundation and
vRealize Suite with various use cases across private, public, and hybrid Cloud.
This book takes you through everything from a basic understanding of
virtualization to advanced aspects of storage and network virtualization,
clustering, automation, and management. This book will be your guide to designing
all aspects of Cloud. We start with the challenges faced by a traditional data
center, define problem statements for you, and then brief you on respective
solutions. Moving on, all kinds of virtualization and Cloud offerings from AWS and
IBM Soft Layer are introduced and discussed in detail. Then, you'll learn how to
design IT infrastructures for new and existing applications with a combination of
Cloud Foundation, vRealize Suite, and vSphere enabled with VSAN and NSX.
Furthermore, you'll learn how to design and configure high availability, disaster
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recovery, and apply an appropriate compliance matrix. Toward the end of the book,
you will learn how to calculate the TCO/ROI, along with the VMware products
packaging and licensing in detail. What you will learn Install and configure the
Cloud foundation with Cross-Cloud services Configure vSphere high availability
with the vCenter redundancy setup Architect and configure VMware with AWS Cloud
Deploy VMware components in IBM Soft Layer Extend your DR setup with VMware to
consume DRaaS Design and configure software-defined networking Implement
compliance regulations to fix violations Who this book is for This book is for
administrators, Cloud architects and network engineers who want to globalize their
infrastructure using VMware and AWS services. An initial setup of workloads and
data center is beneficial.
Operationalizing VMware NSX Kevin Lees 2017-08-25
Implementing and Developing Cloud Computing Applications David E. Y. Sarna
2010-11-17 From small start-ups to major corporations, companies of all sizes have
embraced cloud computing for the scalability, reliability, and cost benefits it
can provide. It has even been said that cloud computing may have a greater effect
on our lives than the PC and dot-com revolutions combined.Filled with comparative
charts and decision trees, Impleme
RESTful Web Services Leonard Richardson 2008-12-17 "Every developer working with
the Web needs to read this book." -- David Heinemeier Hansson, creator of the
Rails framework "RESTful Web Services finally provides a practical roadmap for
constructing services that embrace the Web, instead of trying to route around it."
-- Adam Trachtenberg, PHP author and EBay Web Services Evangelist You've built web
sites that can be used by humans. But can you also build web sites that are usable
by machines? That's where the future lies, and that's what RESTful Web Services
shows you how to do. The World Wide Web is the most popular distributed
application in history, and Web services and mashups have turned it into a
powerful distributed computing platform. But today's web service technologies have
lost sight of the simplicity that made the Web successful. They don't work like
the Web, and they're missing out on its advantages. This book puts the "Web" back
into web services. It shows how you can connect to the programmable web with the
technologies you already use every day. The key is REST, the architectural style
that drives the Web. This book: Emphasizes the power of basic Web technologies -the HTTP application protocol, the URI naming standard, and the XML markup
language Introduces the Resource-Oriented Architecture (ROA), a common-sense set
of rules for designing RESTful web services Shows how a RESTful design is simpler,
more versatile, and more scalable than a design based on Remote Procedure Calls
(RPC) Includes real-world examples of RESTful web services, like Amazon's Simple
Storage Service and the Atom Publishing Protocol Discusses web service clients for
popular programming languages Shows how to implement RESTful services in three
popular frameworks -- Ruby on Rails, Restlet (for Java), and Django (for Python)
Focuses on practical issues: how to design and implement RESTful web services and
clients This is the first book that applies the REST design philosophy to real web
services. It sets down the best practices you need to make your design a success,
and the techniques you need to turn your design into working code. You can harness
the power of the Web for programmable applications: you just have to work with the
Web instead of against it. This book shows you how.
Learning VMware NSX - Second Edition Ranjit Singh Thakurratan 2017-08-24 Explore
the foundational components of VMware NSXAbout This Book* Install, manage, monitor
and configure your NSX deployment.* Understand VMware NSX's components and
discover best practices to help you manage VMware NSX* A step by step guide that
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will help you elevate your skills in deploying NSX to your environmentWho This
Book Is ForThe book is intended for network and system administrators that have
hands on experience with VMware vSphere suite of products and would like to learn
more about software defined networking and implementation of NSX. The readers are
also expected to have basic networking knowledge and aware of basic switching and
routing fundamentals.What You Will Learn* Understand software-defined networks*
Deploy and configure VXLAN-enabled logical switches* Secure your environment using
Distributed Firewall and Data Security* Configure third-party services in NSX*
Manage, configure, and deploy edge gateway services* Perform various Edge
operations including configuring CA certificates* Explore the different monitoring
options to check their traffic flowIn DetailVMware NSX is a platform for the
software-defined data center. It allows complex networking topologies to be
deployed programmatically in seconds. SDNs allow ease of deployment, management,
and automation in deploying and maintaining new networks while reducing and in
some cases completely eliminating the need to deploy traditional networks.The book
allows you a thorough understanding of implementing Software defined networks
using VMware's NSX. You will come across the best practices for installing and
configuring NSX to setup your environment. Then you will get a brief overview of
the NSX Core Components NSX's basic architecture. Once you are familiar with
everything, you will get to know how to deploy various NSX features. Furthermore,
you will understand how to manage and monitor NSX and its associated services and
features. In addition to this, you will also explore the best practices for NSX
deployments.By the end of the book, you will be able to deploy Vmware NSX in your
own environment with ease. This book can come handy if you are preparing for
VMware NSX certification.Style and approachThis is an easy-to-follow guide with
tested configuration steps to get you up and running quickly. This book covers the
nitty-gritty of installing, configuring, managing, and monitoring VMware NSX.
VCAP5-DCA Official Cert Guide Steve Baca 2014-05-03 The VCAP5-DCA Official Cert
Guide presents you with an organized test preparation routine through the use of
proven series elements and techniques. “Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open each
chapter and enable you to decide how much time you need to spend on each section.
Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending “Review Tasks” help you
drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. The VCAP5-DCA Official Cert Guide
focuses specifically on the objectives for the VMware Certified Advanced
Professional 5 — Data Center Administration. VMware Certified Instructors (VCI)
Steve Baca and John Davis share preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping
you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and
hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing
your understanding and retention of exam topics. The VCAP5-DCA Official Cert Guide
is part of a recommended learning path from VMware that includes simulation and
hands-on training from authorized VMware instructors and self-study products from
VMware Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, e-learning, and
hands-on instruction offered worldwide, please visit www.vmware.com/training.
Cloud Computing Venkata Josyula 2011-05-15 The complete guide to provisioning and
managing cloud-based Infrastructure as a Service (IaaS) data center solutions
Could computing will revolutionize the way IT resources are deployed, configured,
and managed for years to come. Service providers and customers each stand to
realize tremendous value from this paradigm shift-if they can take advantage of
it. Cloud Computing brings together the realistic, start-to-finish guidance they
need to plan, implement, and manage cloud solution architectures for tomorrow's
virtualized data centers. It introduces cloud 'newcomers' to essential concepts,
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and offers experienced operations professionals detailed guidance on delivering
Infrastructure as a Service (IaaS), Platform as a Service (PaaS), and Software as
a Service (SaaS). This book's replicable solutions and fully-tested best practices
will help enterprises, services providers, consultants, and Cisco partners meet
the challenge of provisioning end-to-end cloud infrastructures. Drawing on
extensive experience working with leading cloud vendors and integrators, the
authors present detailed operations workflow examples, proven techniques for
operating cloud-based network, compute, and storage infrastructure; a
comprehensive management reference architecture; and a complete case study
demonstrating rapid, lower-cost solutions design. Cloud Computing will be an
indispensable resource for all network/IT professionals and managers involved with
planning, implementing, or managing the next generation of cloud computing
services. • •Review the key concepts needed to successfully deploy and cloud-based
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services •Transition common enterprise design patterns and use cases to the cloud
•Master architectural principles and infrastructure design for 'real-time' managed
IT services •Understand the Cisco approach to cloud-related technologies, systems,
and services •Develop a cloud management architecture using ITIL, TMF, and ITU-TMN
standards •Implement best practices for cloud service provisioning, activation,
and management •Automate cloud infrastructure to simplify service delivery,
monitoring and assurance •Choose and implement the right billing/chargeback
approaches for your business •Design and build IaaS services, from start to finish
•Manage the unique capacity challenges associated with sporadic, real-time demand
•Provide a consistent and optimal cloud user experience This book is part of the
Networking Technology Series from Cisco Press, which offers networking
professionals valuable information for constructing efficient networks,
understanding new technologies, and building successful careers.
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